
August 11, 2023 
DG Mike Kerek and Cabinet 
 
Attended Super Weekend training in June.  
Attended COG meeting, which incidentally was another learning 
experience.  
Planning a visitation schedule to clubs in Region 1 to share the goals of 
DG Mike and offer assistance where needed.  
Looking forward to assisting DG Mike, meeting new friends and serving 
the District.  
 
 


